
 
 
 
 
 
Neil Houchen 
Eastwood Park Academy Trust 
The Eastwood Academy  
Rayleigh Road,  
Leigh On Sea,  
Southend On Sea,  
SS9 5UU 

17 January 2019 
Dear Mr Houchen, 
 
RE: Congratulations on the Ofsted outstanding judgement for The Eastwood 
Academy 
 
I would like to congratulate you on the recent ‘outstanding’ Ofsted judgement achieved 
by The Eastwood Academy. This outcome is a testament to the dedication and hard 
work of yourself and the school’s staff, supported by the trust. 
 
Please pass on my warmest congratulations to the staff at The Eastwood Academy. 
You have my very best wishes for the continuation of the excellent work that you are 
doing. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Sue Baldwin 
Regional Schools Commissioner, 
East of England and North East London 
 
CC: Lee Whittick, Chair of Trust 

Sir David Amess, MP, amessd@parliament.uk 
Simon Leftley, LA DCS, simonleftley@southend.gov.uk 
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